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The new permit's expansion wants WIPP (pilot) to increase volume and include actual plutonium,
unlike the original Pilot program which stores used Personal protective equipment. Oxidized
plutonium is dangerous to our neighborhoods and places a burden on New Mexico, currently the
ONLY state handling waste for 50 states. the current end date for WIPP is 2024; New Mexico
demands this date to remain current as per permit for WIPP 'pilot' program.



